
Lynnfield Recreation Commission 
Meeting Minutes

 Monday March 14, 2016

Matt Monkiewicz, Frank Morelli, Rod Boone, Terri Farrell, Rich Sjoberg
 Joe Maney & Julie Mallett 

1. 7:10 pm the meeting was called to order by Matt Monkiewicz

1. Matt motioned to approve the meeting minutes from February 9, 2016. Terri seconded the motion and the 
rest of the committee agreed.

2. Signatures we obtained for invoices.

3. Julie updated the committee on the events that just finished up as well as upcoming.  She informed that the
Spring-Summer Brochure is almost finished and ready for the printers.

3. We discussed the possibility of increasing staffing for the summer program.  Julie will look at the numbers
and report back to the committee at the next meeting.

4. Julie & Rich updated the committee in regards to their meeting with Jim Boudreau and Chief Breen.  We 
are hoping to have this event on July 23rd and the center seemed to be the best choice to host it.  A 
subcommittee will be formed to plan this event.

5. We discussed having the concerts on the square again at MarketStreet.  The committee agreed we should 
only hold 4-5 concerts.  Julie will look at some dates and report back.

6. Frank is going to schedule a time to sit with Julie and review the financial using our online Sportsman 
program.

7. Matt shared the maintenance schedule Arthur put together with the leagues.  Tomorrow Arthur and Bob 
will be sitting with DPW director Andrew Lafferty to go over schedule.

8. The board discussed increasing the field rental rates for non legacy groups to be in align with other towns. 
Matt made a motion to increase the fee from $150 to $200 Rod seconded and the all agreed.

9. Matt made a motion to adjourn at 8:45.  Terri seconded and all agreed.




